
MinebeaMitsumi Group 

May 15th, 2023

D230515

Dear Customers, 

Product Discontinuation Announcement of 

products using specific wafer manufacturing FAB 

Thank you for your patronage for ABLIC IC products. We have been notified by our 

outsource wafer foundry that they will discontinue production of the following 

products. We would appreciate your understanding on this matter. 

[Discontinued Product] 

S-1172A/B Series

S-1155A/B Series

S-1135A/B/C/D/E/F/G/H Series

S-1137A/B/C/D Series

S-8550A Series

S-8363B Series

S-8365A/66A Series

S-5851AAA Series

*Please contact your ABLIC sales person for recommended Replacement Products.

[Schedule] 

Final order date: Aug 17, 2023 (JST) 

Final shipment date: Feb 28, 2024 (JST) 

[Contact Window] 

Please contact your ABLIC salesperson. 

Thank you, 

Seiji Tanaka 

Senior Vice President 

Chief Sales Officer 

ABLIC Inc. 




